
LTPO is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt charitable organization. 
Please note that the purchase of tickets to be used at the fish fry are not tax deductible.  If you return your tickets to LTPO and include a donation, 

that donation is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. 
 
 

 MARK YOUR CALENDAR!!! 
June 18, 2022 
5:00 - 8:00 PM 
Camp Crosley 

  
IMPORTANT UPDATES!! 

 
April 25th, 2022 
  
Dear L.T.P.O. Member: 
  
We are looking forward to this year’s Fish Fry, which will be held on Saturday, June 18, 2022 at Camp 
Crosley from 5pm – 8pm. 
 

 Carryout 
o Teen Village of Camp Crosley - EMS T1 Ln  

 Carryout will be FISH ONLY – No Tenderloins 
 Cash Only - No Pre-Sale Option 

 
 Dine-In  

o Camp Crosley (Dining Hall) EMS T2A Ln 
 Pre-sale Wrist Bands Available (Pass the Line!!!) 

 
Instead of pre-sale “tickets”, the LTPO is selling “wrist bands”.  That means, there will be NO TICKETS sent 
out prior to the event.  To get your wrist bands please send in your order below and we will send you the wrist 
bands.  Anyone wearing wrist bands can pass the long line!   
  
We are counting on your continued support. Proceeds from the fish and tenderloin fry enable the Association 
to contribute to the local Fire and EMS services, and regular checking of the lake for pollutants.   

 
 Cut here and send back! 

PRE-SALE WRIST BAND ORDER FORM – DUE BY June 3rd 
 
Name(s):                                                                      
 
Address:                                                                       
*Where we are sending wrist bands  
 
Quantity       Item                Price Total 
 
        Dine-In Wrist Band      $12.00                                
 
*Please send this form with a check to PO BOX 224, Leesburg, IN 46538 (Check payable to LTPO)  
 Or you can pay online at www.ltpo.org 
 
If you have questions or would like to volunteer for this event, Dan Free (317) 259-1013 or John Murray (317) 296-0022. 
 


